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Roxanne asked Lynn if the town could pass an ordinance regarding the development of subdivisions. L, stated that falls under the county,
but the town could add requirements for streetlights, etc.

Lynn will work on an ordinance regarding public participation. She stated that it is a good idea to set parameters. Lynn also recommended
having an agenda and limiting comments.

The council approved $40,000 for the fire department in the 2023 budget.
The council discussed Perry Street parking. They agreed that Curry should take a look at it and see if there is a way to widen the street.

With no further business coming before the council, the meeting adjourned at 8:48 p.m.
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